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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

WORSHIP SERVICE .......................................10:00 A.M. 
 

 

WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, November 11th, at 7 p.m.  Use meeting ID 811 4200 
9554 on Zoom or go to https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81142009554.  
You may dial in by calling (312) 626-6799 with the meeting ID 811 
4200 9554. 
WHITE POINSETTIAS are available for purchase at a cost of $6 
per plant.  You may either pick up a form at the table in the foyer 
to include with your $6 payment or contact the church office by 
phone or e-mail.  Plants may be taken home following the 
Christmas Eve service.  A reminder will be placed in your foyer box. 

A VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING WILL BE HELD on Tuesday, 
November 10th, at 7 p.m. via Zoom.  Board members, check your 
e-mail for specific details. 

IF WEATHER CONDITIONS ARE POOR, information 
about service cancellations can be obtained by calling the 

church office or checking the church’s facebook page.  We also 
contact WNDU-TV 16 and WSBT-TV 22.  Mass e-mails and text 
messages will be sent.  Decisions concerning Sunday morning 
cancellations are usually made by 7 a.m. 
FALL MISSIONS BANQUET monies are still being collected for 
a special Christmas offering for our Napier missionaries.  Please 
write your check to WMF and place in the offering.  Contact Martha 
Proctor with questions.  Thank you for your support! 

 
 
FIBER ARTS is a nurturing and nonjudgmental crafting group for 
women who use thread and yard to knit, crochet, cross-stitch, 
embroider, etc.  We meet the first Tuesday of every month from 
10 a.m. until 12 noon in the Choir Room.  For more information, 
call Mary Sue Cray. 

 
NAPIER CHURCH FAMILY, 
With warmest thanks, grateful hearts, and deep appreciation for 
your thoughtfulness.  Many thanks for your prayers and help during 
my surgery. Judy Wymer & families 
 
THANK YOU for the cards you sent following my mother’s home-
going.  Your words brought us comfort and reminded us not only 
of a godly heritage, but the great joy that is ours in knowing and 
loving our Napier family. Kathy Barr and family 

Pastor Norman & Helen Vernon’s daughter 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT of Napier 
Church through your offering and gifts.  A secure collection box is 
located in the foyer near the auditorium doors.  To give online, visit 
napierchurch.org/give.  You may also mail your gifts to NPBC, Attn: 
Treasurer, 245 West Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI 49022. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81142009554


 
The OCC Packing Party will not be held this year. 

Those interested in participating with  
Operation Christmas Child may either: 

 

1. Pack a box on your own at home and deliver it to 
Oakridge Community Church.  Please include a $9 check per 
box for shipping or you may donate online at 
napierchurch.org/occ. 

 

2. Build a box online.  Go to napierchurch.org/occ to build a 
shoebox online (the cost is $25). 

 

3. Schedule an appointment on Saturdays in November to 
begin building your shoebox at the church.  Several items 
from last year are available, but you’ll need to add additional 
items on your own.  Please schedule an appointment to see 
these items by visiting napierchurch.org/occ or by 
contacting Juleen Golladay (269) 876-1877 or 
juleen@napierchurch.org.  After your box is completed, 
deliver it to Oakridge with the $9 shipping fee. 

 

All boxes should be dropped off during National Collection  
Week, November 16-23, to Oakridge Community Church. 

Please contact Juleen with questions. 
 

Oakridge Drop Off Days and Times 
Monday-Friday, November 16-20 • 5pm-7pm 

Saturday, November 21 • 10am-Noon 
Sunday, November 22 • 5pm-7pm 

Monday, November 23 • 8am-10am 
 


